
 

INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

AGREED REPORT 

 

DATE: 06th November 2023 

- The Board welcomes everyone back after the Halloween Break and wishes the school 

community a successful second half of term 1.  

- The Cash For Clobber Clothes collection will take place on Thursday the 9th of November, 

the Board would like to thank the Parents Association for organising this fundraiser and 

for their ongoing efforts. 

- Our students have begun a 5 week block of Yoga lessons. This is a wonderful opportunity 

for our students and we hope they find the lessons beneficial.  

- Thanks to Edel Reid for her ongoing work with our 5th & 6th Class as they continue to 

decorate our new Buddy Bench. 

- Our school Christmas Concert will take place on Thursday 21st December at 7:00pm in 

Inch Church. 

- Our 3rd to 6th class students are currently completing their 8 week course of French 

lessons with Rhona Gomez as part of the Languages Connect initiative.  

 

Signed: 

 

 

_________________________ 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


